
Town of Bluffton 
Oscar Frazier Park Playground Improvements 

IFB # 2018-61 

Notice of Intent 
March 13, 2018 

The Town of Bluffton hereby posts a notice of intent to award IFB # 2018-61 for the Oscar 
Frazier Park Playground Improvements to Churchich Recreation. 

The Town is appreciative to all contractors that submitted bids and encourages all firms to 
participate in future solicitations.  


